DRAFT

WEST VIRGINIA STATE UNIVERSITY
BOARD OF GOVERNORS

ACADEMIC POLICIES COMMITTEE

MINUTES OF THE MEETING OF APRIL 28, 2011
Meeting called to order at approximately 11:15 in the Cleveland Room of the Erickson Alumni Center.

Those attending were:  Committee Chair Larry Rowe, Dr. Tom Guetzloff, and Dr. John Thralls, both Committee members; Dr. Thomas Boston has resigned from the Board of Governors and is no longer a member of this Committee.  

Guests attending were:  Dr. Charles Byers, Vice President for Academic Affairs, Dr. Rebecca Francis, Dr. Robert Harrison, Dr. Sandra Orr, and Patricia Shafer.

Comprehensive Program Review Reports were considered for recommendation to the full Board of Governors and to be filed with the WV Higher Education Policy Commission.

· Department of Education comprehensive review recommended for continuation without specific action.

· Committee requested updated enrollment and graduation numbers during the 2011-2012 academic year

· Department of Psychology comprehensive review recommended for continuation without specific action.

· Committee requested updated enrollment and graduation numbers during the 2011-2012 academic year

Meeting adjourned.

